
NORTHWEST SUBURBAN UNIT90-IRTA 

MINUTES OF EXECUTIVE BOARD MEETING 

October 6, 2010 
SUBMITTED BY FRANK COMPTON 

 

 

Present: Jesse Macro, Doris Haack, Len Kortekaas, Rich Chierico, Bob Ferguson, Liz White, 
Carolyn White, Bill McCauley, Bob Lyons, Reinhard Taylor 
 
1)  Treasurer's Report (Bob Ferguson) We are a little behind with our Repac contribution and 
a lack of membership funds. 
 
2) President's Report (Len Kortekaas)  The Legislative Breakfast was very successful with 103 
members of Unit 90 attending. as well as 10 candidates running for election who spoke.  We 
communicated our concerns over pension obligations and protection of our benefits.  A brief 
meeting was held after the breakfast to discuss our endorsements. They are as follows: 
 
For State Senator in the 22nd District- Steve Rauschenberger 
For State Senator in the 28th District- John Millner 
For State Representative in the 44th District-Fred Crespo 
For State Representative in the 52nd District - Mark Beaubien 
For State Representative in the 53rd District - Sidney Mathias 
For State Representative in the 54th District - Matt Flamm 
For State Representative in the 56th District - Michelle Mussman 
For State Representative in the 66th District - Mark Walker 
 
Len pointed out that the Newsletter will come out in November. 
  
3)  Events- The TRS  Meeting at Barrington High School had about 90 people show up.  We still 
need GPO and WEP forms. The Holiday Luncheon is pretty well set. Liz White will check on the 
music program. 
 
 
 

NEXT MEETING:  WEDNESDAY, NOVEMBER 3 


